
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 
 

 

twitter.com/primaryedgewood    facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Friday, 10 December 2021 

 

 Congratulations to Rojo Class for a weekly attendance of 97.86% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the class 

weekly achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Hollie Yellow Brian Verde Emily Azul Ben 

Red Rowan-

Jax 

Blue Imani Amarillo Charlie Morado Rosie 

Green Remiah Orange Alfie Rosa Molly Rojo Elyssia 

 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Coombs Christmas Dinner Competition 

I am delighted to announce that the winners of the Christmas dinner competition were 

Caleb Anscombe and Lara Church. They have both won a baking kit. We hope you treat 

your family to some lovely baking using your new kits.  

 

Next Week 

Next week sees our lead up to the Christmas holidays. The events taking place are as follows: 

 Year 5 & 6 Secret Santa – All gifts need to be in class by Tuesday 14th December. 

 Years 1 & 2 Nativity Wednesday 15th December (9.15am). 

 Years 1 & 2 Christmas Party Wednesday 15th December (PM) 

 Reception Christmas Performance Thursday 10.30am. 

 Years 3 & 4 Christmas Party Thursday 16th December. 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas Party Friday 17th December. 

 Years 5 & 6 Christmas Party Friday 17th December. 

 

Winter Coats 

As the weather has turned a few degrees cooler, can you please ensure children are 

coming to school with a warm coat and in warm uniform. Due to covid, the windows 

and external doors still need to be open at certain times in the day and the 

classrooms are getting chillier, so children may benefit from an extra layer.  

 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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Lost Property 

We have a lot of lost property in our lost propery box. If your child has lost any items 

(especially cardigans) pleae come to reception and ask to look through the box. 

 

 

Applications for Reception Class September 2021 

Below is a leaflet containing details of the application process for those with children that are due 

to start reception classes in September 2021. 
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Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 


